Action taken Report
on
Feedback of students for the Academic Year 2022-2023

The M.Sc. Zoology discipline conducted a meeting on 15/08/2023 to discuss about the
students’ fe_edback for the year 2022-2023 (semester I and I11)
The following members were present

Dr. Nitin Sawant (Programme Director)

Dr. Minal Desai Shirodkar

Dr. Avelyno D’Costa

Dr. Shanti Dessai

Ms. Gandhita Kundaikar

Dr. Preeti Pereira

The following members were absent
Dr. Shamshad Shaikh (on maternity leave)

Discussion on students’ feedback of M.Sc. Zoology programme:
The feedback on all the overall academic content of the courses of semester I and III received

from the students were generally satisfactory and good. Based on the feedback of the
students, the following actions were recommended:

1) Teachers are advised to make use of additional online resources and provide the links

/ e-content to the students
2) Teachers are advised to update their knowledge base of the courses taught by them

3) Teachers are advised to provide more reading material to students for their respective

courses.
4) Teachers are requested to improve the quality of assignments/tests for ISAs.

5) Teachers are requested to employ fair means for evaluation.
6) Teachers are advised to integrate their respective course material with other courses in

the programme so as to gain a better understanding of the subject.
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